
Our Lady of Guadalupe Pro-Life Youth Award 

October 5, 2014 

Office for Pro-Life and Family Life                                                                                                                                                 
1400 N. Meridian Street                                                                                                                                        
Indianapolis, IN 46202 

Telephone 317-236-1569                                                                                                                         
rniemerg@archindy.org 

The following high school student is being nominated for the                      

 Our Lady of Guadalupe Pro-Life Youth Award in 2014 

 

Please Print Name of Nominee _________________________________________________________ 

Nominee’s 
Address____________________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone: ___(_______) _____________________________________________________________ 

Nominee’s 
Parish_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Deanery ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Check the title/role of the person making the nomination: 

______ Pastor ______   Associate Pastor ______ Parish Life Coordinator  

______ Pastoral Assistant   ______ Parish Pro-Life Contact   ______ DRE _____ Youth Minister 

_____Other ________________________________________________________________________ 

Name_____________________________________________________________________________ 

On a separate sheet of paper, state in a few paragraphs why this high school student should be 
recognized for his or her pro-life efforts. Keep in mind that the student should demonstrate leadership 
abilities in promoting the dignity and sanctity of human life in the parish community or in his or her 
school.  Include a description of the student’s pro-life activities.   

Please note that many pro-life initiatives address abortion.  However, youth involved with the terminally 
ill, handicapped, impoverished, neglected and marginalized should be considered for this award as well!    

The above information and nomination paragraphs can also be email to Rebecca Niemerg at 
rniemerg@archindy.org.  

Please return this form to the Pro-Life Office no later than September 2, 2014 

mailto:rniemerg@archindy.org

